
 

 

 

 

20th March 2020  

 

 

PARENTS/CARERS OF S1-3 PUPILS 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

It is with much sadness that we close today but recognise the safety of our community is paramount. 

From Friday 20th March Gleniffer High School will be closed to pupils, except for a few who will 

receive concentrated support from a small pool of staff.  

Staff will be working from home, which means work will be provided via digital platforms which are 

being shared with young people. These may include Show My Homework, Google Classroom, 

Microsoft Teams and Edmodo. Any pupils having difficulty accessing the systems being used by 

individual teachers should contact the school office on 0300 300 1313. If no one is available to take 

calls, please leave a message and someone will get back to you.  

Pupils who do not have access to IT have been identified as far as we possibly can. Packs of work will 

be prepared and sent to homes to allow learning to continue.  

Please follow, if you can, the Gleniffer High School Parent Council Facebook page and our school 

twitter account @Gleniffer HS for information and regular updates. Information will be put on our 

website and messages sent to keep you informed of any changes.  

I wish your family the very best over the coming weeks and will be delighted to welcome all our 

learners back as soon as possible.  

 

Best wishes  

 

 

Lisa Chalmers 

Head Teacher  

 

 


